Jobs Fair Social Media Edit

Facebook post
Facebook handle: @TheJobFairs
The Norwich Jobs Fair is back at the Forum on Wednesday 22nd January 2020. From 10am – 1pm candidates can meet recruiting companies face-to-face to discuss any exciting job opportunities that are available. 
For more information and to stay up to date visit @TheJobFairs or visit their Facebook page event https://www.facebook.com/events/460221574711436/ 

Twitter post
Twitter handle: @TheJobFairs
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